Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked for:
I am a former pupil of the City of Leicester Boys School on Downing Drive, Evington, Leicester. I attended that school from 1967 to 1974. I wish to know if asbestos was used in the construction of the school which was opened in 1964 until it was demolished and rebuilt a few years ago. The reason I am asking this is that I was diagnosed with Kidney cancer in 2014 and I have been wondering if it is connected to my time at that school
Answer:
Asbestos was used in the construction of City of Leicester Boys School.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

